
Dear , thank you for your Freedom of Information request.  Some of the information that you are 
seeking is held by this office and our response is below.   
 

1. A list of all events open to the public hosted by your force's Police and Crime 

Commissioner or a member of his/her staff in the calendar years 2013 and 2014 to present  

 
This information is provided in the attached document in bold.  The Commissioner hosted all events 
organised by this office.  Details of public events hosted by other organisations but attended by the 
Commissioner are also included. 

 

2. For each event listed in question 1, if the Commissioner did not attend, please specify the 

host of the event 

 
As indicated above the Commissioner attended all events organised by this office. 

 

3. For each event listed in question 1, please provide the event's location 

 
Details provided in the attached document. 

 

4 a) For each event listed in question 1, the total public attendance 

b) If an exact figure is not available for question 4 a) please provide an estimate of the 

attendance 
 
Whilst we do not hold exact figures, we do hold details of average attendances and these are 
therefore included in the attached document. 
 
I hope you find this information helpful.  I am sorry that we have not been able to comply with your 
preference for the information to be provided on a spreadsheet and hope that you will appreciate 
that this was because the information that we do hold did not lend itself to display in such a format. 
 
If you think that we have not supplied information in accordance with our Publication Scheme or 
under general rights of access then you have the right to ask for an internal review.  Any request for 
an internal review should be made within 30 days and addressed to: 
 
Martin Scoble 
Chief Executive 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside 
Tower Grange Police Station 
Holderness Road 
Hull 
HU8 9HP 
 
E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 
 
We would aim to complete an internal review within 20 working days. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to apply directly to 
the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9  5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely  

mailto:pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk

